
3648 Washington Boulevard  |  St. Louis, MO  |  63108  |  314.533.9900  |  TheSheldon.org 

 

Chris Peimann 
Director of Marketing & Publicity 
cpeimann@TheSheldon.org 

         
Sarah Samples 
Marketing & Group Sales Manager 
ssamples@TheSheldon.org 

         
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                September 18, 2020 
 
 
 

FLAMENCO VIVO WITH CARLOTA SANTANA CONCERT RESCHEDULED AT THE SHELDON 
 
 

ST. LOUIS – Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The Sheldon has 

rescheduled Flamenco Vivo - Carlota Santana concert and the streaming education workshop 

from October 21, 2020 to March 31, 2021.  

 

Single tickets to The Sheldon’s 20-21 season were originally announced to go on sale on August 8, but that 

date has also been postponed to a date still to be determined. Tickets for this event were not yet on sale to 

the public. 

 

The Sheldon will continue to monitor the St. Louis City and County directives concerning the health and 

safety of its patrons, and additional updates will be announced as needed. Visit TheSheldon.org for updated 

concert and event information.  
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